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20th September 2021
Dear Parent/Carer

BROUGHT FORWARD - INSET DAY – THURSDAY 7TH OCTOBER – ESSENTIAL STAFF TRAINING.
Please be aware that due to unforeseen essential staff training, our second planned inset day has been brought forward.  The calendar you may have seen, that was originally published on the school’s website stated Monday 1st November as our second inset day.  This has been brought forward to Thursday 7th October 2021.

Please accept our apologies for the short notice.  Both school sites will be open as usual on Friday 8th October.

Your support is greatly appreciated.
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Kind Regards
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James Morris



Karen Wicks

Head Teacher



Head of School

The Bridge Centre


Little Bridge


[image: image5.png]Staffordshire
County Council



[image: image6.png]Contact © 01543 255872 = ofiice@bridze stafis.sch.uk Www.bridge.staffs.sch.uk



[image: image7.png]Ofsted

Good
Provider





